Penfield Township Zoning Commission Minutes
Regular Quarterly Meeting

April 20, 2023

Meeting called to order by Clark Lubaski with the pledge at 7:00pm
Attendees: Jerry Rathwell, Chuck Magel, Clark Lubaski, and Amy Smith
Others in Attendance — Colin Gordon, Trustee Eric Flynn

Clark Lubaski moved to wave the reading of the minutes from the January 26, 2023. Chuck Mage! second
the motion. Jerry Rathwell also agreed, motion passed.

Nominations for Vice Chair was held, Clark Lubaski motioned to nominated Chuck Magel, Jerry Rathwell
Secand the motion. All yes Motion passed.

Clark Lubaski reminded everyone that the trustees passed the Residential Planned Unit District (R-PUD)
There was nothing new to report.

Clark Lubaski asked Trustee Eric Flynn and Colin Gordon if they have any updates they wanted to share.
Colin reported they haven’t had a BZA meeting yet. Trustee Eric Flynn asked that we send Trustee Duane
Johnson dates for the meetings so he can add them to the sign and Facebook at least two weeks before.
Also that we check the names and emails of all the board members to make sure they are updated.

With no further business Clark moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:22pm Jerry Rathwell second, all yes.
Motion passed.
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